


Accounting for the pandemic' s impact within the NTTS will help inform policymaking as 

we look to support a full recovery in the travel and tourism sector. This is especially important 

for our states, which rely on tourists visiting scenic parks, attractions, restaurants, and hotels. 

We stand ready to assist in this effort, and we look forward to partnering with you and the other 

members of the TPC to support a full recovery in the travel and tourism industry. 

If you have any questions, please contact Darien Flowers of the Republican staff at (202) 

224-1251 and Shannon Smith of the Democratic Staff at (202) 924-3079. Thank you for your

consideration of this request.
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